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Upcoming Events

October 26th 4-6p.m. will be Trunk or Treat in
the Legion parking lot! We will have a contest to
see who decorated their trunk the best!

After Trunk or Treat come inside and join us for
a hot dog, chips, and a drink! We will have a
costume judging contest for the kids!

October 29th @ 2 pm FREE Kids movie with a
kiddie combo to enjoy during the movie!

Junior Auxiliary Members

If you know a youth ages birth to 18 yrs.
old they can be a member.

If you are interested, please let the
American Legion know or contact us @
americanlegionaux178@gmai.com

Volunteers

Volunteers are always needed. If you
would like to volunteer for events
whether for set-up/clean-up,
cooking/baking, serving, or just to be an
extra person to show support please let
the American Legion know. We
appreciate any and all support from our
members.

Changes So Far
The Legion Bulletin Boards are getting a
face lift.

The ramp at the Lounge entrance is all
new and almost ready for business
(thanks to Vantage Career Center).

New Updated Legion Website. Have a
look, it is updated on a regular basis as
well. www.vanwertpost178.com

Drink Chips have been established at the
bar.
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